
Sacred Liturgy 
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Sunday  

14139 Seneca Road • Darnestown 
 

Thomas More Chapel • Parish Barn • 14135 Seneca Road 
 

Sacrament of Penance  
 

VISION STATEMENT 
“Guided by the Light of Christ, we are building a vibrant, welcoming community 

of fellowship, grace, love of God and one another.” 
MARY 

We honor Mary as our mother in faith and pattern of holiness in daily life. 
CHARISM 

The name of our parish reminds us to make the 
corporal and spiritual works of mercy a personal priority. 

STEWARDSHIP 
We accept our responsibility to properly use the time, talent and treasure God has 
entrusted to us: as graced individuals, as a gifted parish, and as a blessed nation. 

MINISTRY 
We are called by our baptism to worship the Father, to build community in the Spirit, 

to proclaim the gospel of Jesus Christ, and to serve all those in need. 
TRADITION 

We are proud to live our Christian faith as members of the Roman Catholic Church 
and as a parish of the Archdiocese of Washington. 

  Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  21 June 2020   

Mailing Address 
14135 Seneca Road, Darnestown, MD 20874 

 

Phone: (301) 948-5536 Email: parishoffice@olvp.org 
Fax: (301) 948-7452 Web Site: www.olvp.org 

Pastoral Council 
 

Vice-Chair 
Deacon Thaddeus Dmuchowski 

 
Liturgical Life Committee 
Anita Stiger, (301) 869-8154 

 

Parish Life Committee 
Betty Foley, (240) 383-9146 

 

Faith Formation For Life Committee 
Robert McDonald, Ph.D., (301) 869-3366 

 

Social Concerns Committee 
Liesel Flaig, (301) 869-2830 

 

At-Large Member 
William Bouley, (240) 848-0532 

 

At-Large Member 
Vacant 

 
 

Principal of Parish School 
Michael Friel, (301) 869-0940 

 
 

 
 

Pastor 
The Rev. Raymond L. Fecteau, S.T.B., D.Min. 

rfecteau@olvp.org 

Stewardship Council 
 

Vice-Chair 
Stephen Staton, CPA, (240) 988-7818 

 

Human Resources Committee 
John Feeney, (301) 762-2116 

 

Facilities Committee 
Tony Glander, (301) 460-6404 

 

Fiscal Management Committee 
Nick Serenyi, (301) 556-2320 

 

 
Parish Manager 

Colleen Enos, (301) 948-5536 
 

Youth Faith Formation 
Erin Clegg,  (301) 385-4920 

 
 
 

Deacons 
Robert Fischer, (301) 948-5536 

Thaddeus Dmuchowski, (240) 678-3466 
 

Weekend Help 
The Dominican Fathers (O.P.) of Nigeria 
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Our Lady Of The Visitation, Darnestown, MD 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

VACATION BIBLE CAMP 2020 - 
CANCELLED 

 
ALL ACTIVITIES CANCELLED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE 
Per Archbishop Wilton Gregory 

 
 

A FLOCKNOTE WILL BE SENT 
AS SOON AS  PUBLIC MASSES 

RESUME 
 

Liturgical Life 

PRAYERS BY POPE FRANCIS 
 

 

O Mary, you always shine on our path as a sign of  
salvation and of hope. 
Health of the Sick, we entrust ourselves to you.  
At the cross you took part in Jesus' pain, keeping your 
faith firm. 
Salvation of the American People, you know what we 
need, and we are sure you will provide so that, as in 
Cana of Galilee, we may return to joy and to feasting 
after this time of trial. 
Mother of Divine Love, help us to conform to the will 
of the Father and to do as we are told by Jesus, who 
has taken upon himself our sufferings and carried our 
sorrows to lead us, through the cross, to the joy of the 
resurrection.  Amen. 
 

 
Holy Mother of God, under your protection, we seek 
refuge. O glorious and blessed Virgin, do not disdain 
the entreaties of those who are in trial, but deliver us 
from every danger.  Amen. 

SUNDAY:   Please go to the ADW.org website for a 
list of live streaming Masses and prayers. 
 

DRIVE-IN ADORATION:   There is now Exposi-
tion of the Blessed Sacrament at our Church, 24/7.  
The monstrance is placed in the window of the apse of 
the church (south side of the church).  Park on the 
lower level of the church.  You are asked to remain in 
your car with the engine turned off.   
 

DRIVE-IN CONFESSION:  On Thursday evenings 
between 6:00 and 7:00 p.m. until further notice, Fa-
ther Ray will be available for confessions on the 
church porch (east side of the church).  Park on the 
upper level of the church.   If someone is going to 
confession, remain in your car with the engine off, and 
then approach when that penitent has returned to his/
her vehicle.  If you wish to schedule confession anoth-
er day or time, contact Fr. Ray directly:  
rfecteau@olvp.org. 
 

ORDINARY TIME:   Apart from those seasons hav-
ing their own distinctive character, there remain in the 
yearly cycle those weeks (33 or 34) that do not cele-
brate a specific mystery of Christ.  Rather, especially 
on Sundays, they are devoted to the mystery of Christ 
in all its fullness.  This period is known as Ordinary 
Time (General Norms, 43).  Ordinary Time resumed 
when the Easter Season ended, on Monday 01 June 
2020, the day following Pentecost.  
 
COVID-19:  The Archdiocese of Washington’s web-
site is being updated regularly with information for the 
faithful.  Please keep abreast of all Archdiocesan re-
sources by checking adw.org/coronavirus. 

SUNDAY TV MASS 
 

Antenna Users 10:30 a.m. on CW50 
 
Comcast Users Channel 23 
 
Verizon Users Channel 3 
 
RCN Users:  Channel 15 
 
Live Mass Noon on Sunday at Basilica of the 
National Shrine of the Immaculate Concep-
tion  @ https://www.nationalshrine.org 
 
View Anytime  https://adw.org/tvmass 



Twelfth  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

June 2015), and Thresia John Kollapallil (29 June 
2008). 
 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY to all our dads!  May God 
continue to bless you and your families. 
 

FLOCKNOTE:  As recommended by Archbishop 
Wilton Gregory, Our Lady of the Visitation Parish is 
using Flocknote to communicate quickly and efficient-
ly with the parish membership.  This application is 
paid for by the Archdiocese of Washington and nearly 
all parishes are using it during the pandemic re-
strictions.  To function as intended, Flocknote is based 
on the Parish Office having up-to-date email addresses 
for the members.  To date, Father Ray has sent two 
Flocknotes.  If you have not received them, please 
email cenos@olvp.org to receive a copy.   
 

JUBILARIAN MASS:    The annual Jubilarian 
Mass has been postponed to Sunday 22 November 
2020.  Couples married  25, 30, 35, 40, 45, 50 and 51+ 
years are invited to attend the Mass at the Basilica of 
the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception.  
Call the parish office to register;  the deadline is 30 
September 2020. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM CLASS:  Parents presenting 
their children for Baptism must be registered in our 
parish and are required to attend a Baptism Preparation 
Class prior to scheduling the Baptism. We encourage 
Sponsors/Godparents, including  parishioners who will  
be Sponsors/Godparents elsewhere, to attend this Bap- 
tism Preparation Class.  Attendance during pregnancy 
is advised.  For information and/or to register, call the 
parish office, (301) 948-5536. 
 

FIRST EUCHARIST INTERVIEWS:  Before 
scheduling an interview, the sacrament of Penance/
Reconciliation must have been celebrated, and the pa-
rental letter of request and books must have been com-
pleted.  In compliance with  the  Governor’s Stay at 
Home Directive, please keep all materials at home.  Do 
not bring any materials to the parish office until further 
notice.       
 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION:  Following the 
policy of the Archdiocese of Washington,  the Sacra-
mental Programs for Baptism, Confirmation, Eucharist 
and Penance are parish and family based.  For youth, 
Confirmation is a three-year program that begins in the 
sixth grade; Eucharist/Penance is a two-year program 
that begins in the first grade.  Throughout this period 
of preparation, children are to be participating in a for-
mal religious education program in our parish or in a 
Catholic school.  Registration in our parish Faith For-
mation Program is separate from registration in our 
Sacramental Preparation Program.  For information, 
call the parish office, (301) 948-5536. 

SALVE REGINA:  The Marian antiphon, Salve Regi-
na, is sung from Trinity Sunday to the First Sunday of 
Advent.  It was used as a processional chant at Cluny 
as early as 1135.  The text of the antiphon is the famil-
iar prayer, “Hail Holy Queen.”  At Visitation Parish 
we use it as a processional chant during the presenta-
tion of the gifts. 
 

 

 
 
 
R.I.P.:  It is with sadness that we announce the death 
of the Rev. Bernard R. Ihrie, priest of the Archdio-
cese of Washington, and Lawrence (Juanita) Hayes, 
father of Stephen Hayes.  We commend them and their 
families in our prayers to God. 
 
PARISH NECROLOGY:  On the anniversary of 
their deaths, please keep the following parishioners 
and others in your prayers:  Gladys Gryncel (02 June 
2002), Janet Diethrich (02 June 2013), Mary Kath-
leen Jarboe (03 June 2009), Ava Michelle Mychaj-
liw (04 June 2007), Addison Marie Mychajliw (04 
June 2007), Nicholas Stephen Nunzio Sr (06 June 
1996), Emma Rose Glander (06 June 1999), John 
Paul Yagesh (08 June 2012), James Keane (10 June 
2005), Lori J. Mychajliw (14 June 2008), Roy Allen 
O’Dwyer (14 June 2019), William J. Lamir Sr. (15 
June 2014), James Joseph Spates (17 June 2017), 
Mary Elizabeth McManus (18 June 2002), Martin 
S. Nee (18 June 1998), Brian Christopher Tauber 
(20 June 2014) John Chester White (23 June 2003), 
Gerard Foley (23 June 2010),  Karen Duncan (26  

     Readings for the Week of 21 June 2020 
 
 

Monday:  2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18/Ps 60:3, 4-5, 
  12-13 [7b]/Mt 7:1-5 
Tuesday:  2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-35a, 36/Ps 
  48:2-3ab, 3cd-4, 10-11 [cf. 9d]/Mt  
  7:6, 12-14 
Wednesday:  Is 49:1-6/Ps 139:1-3, 13-14, 14-15  
  [14a]/Acts 13:22-26/Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Thursday:  2 Kgs 24:8-17/Ps 79:1b-2, 3-5, 8, 9  
  [9]/Mt 7:21-29 
Friday:  2 Kgs 25:1-12/Ps 137:1-2, 3, 4-5, 6  
  [6ab]/Mt 8:1-4 
Saturday:  Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19/Ps 74:1b-2, 3- 
  5, 6-7, 20-21 [19b]/Mt 8:5-17 
Sunday:  2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a/Ps 89:2-3, 16- 
  17, 18-19 [2a]/Rom 6:3-4, 8-11/Mt  
  10:37-42 

Parish Life 

mailto:cenos@olvp.org


21 June 2020 

Human Resources 

PETER’S PENCE:  This collection has been post-
poned to the Fall due to the Covid-19 restrictions.  
   
LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR:  Since the Lit-
tle Sisters cannot go to parishes to collect donations 
for the needs of their residents, please consider donat-
ing and delivering to Jeanne Jugan Residence at 4200 
Harewood Road, NE in Washington, DC.   

Social Concerns 

 Facilities 

Finance 

Faith Formation for Life 

THANK YOU:  We wish to extend our very  sincere 
thanks to all those parishioners who faithfully mail 
their Offertory Contributions as well as to those who 
are using Faith Direct.  By doing so, you enable our 
parish to pay the bills during this crisis.   
 

WHY FAITH DIRECT?:  Our Lady of the Visitation 
Parish needs your support now more than ever!  Join 
parishioners who use Faith Direct for automated giv-
ing during this period when Masses are cancelled. 
Faith Direct offers a safe and secure way to donate to 
our parish in this time of uncertainty.  There is no cost 
to you and the program provides a great benefit to our 
parish.  Please enroll online at www.faithdirect.net.  
Our Church Code is MD114.   
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION:  If you are not using 
Faith Direct please mail your Offertory Envelopes to 
the parish office at 14135 Seneca Road in Darne-
stown, MD  20874. 
 

PARKING LOT LIGHTING UPGRADE:  We con-
tinue to upgrade the parking lot lighting for our 
church.  Newer and more efficient lighting (LEDS) 
replaces the old and non-functioning units.  The new 
fixtures are more cost efficient and enhance security 
and safety.  We replaced the stairway lights and the 
rest of the ground lighting.  If you are able to help in 
this worthwhile endeavor, please contact our pastor or 
our parish office.  Thank you to those parishioners 
who have contributed so far. 
 

OLVP LEGACY GIFT:  By naming OLVP as a ben-
eficiary in their wills, some parishioners have remem-
bered our parish in a personal and enduring way.  A 
legacy gift honors the past, serves the present, and in-
vests in the future of Visitation Parish.  If you wish to 
make a bequest, the following language is suggested:    
“I give and devise to Our Lady of the Visitation Par-
ish, Darnestown, Maryland, all (or state a percentage) 
of the rest, residue, and remainder of my estate, both 
real and personal, to be used for its general support (or 
for the support of a specific purpose).” 

PARISH REPAIR:  If you see a needed repair around 
the parish, please call the office at (301) 948-5536 and 
report the problem so that we may get it fixed. 

DEPRESSED:  If you or someone you know needs 
help, call 1-800-273-8255 (TALK).  The number is 
staffed 24 hours a day.  You can also text HOME to 
741-741 for free, 24-hour support from the Crisis Text 
Line. 

MATRIMONY POLICY:  It is Archdiocesan and  
parish policy that couples seeking to be married in the 
Church are to make arrangements with a Priest or 
Deacon a minimum of six months prior to setting a 
wedding date.  Do not plan the reception until you 
meet with a  Priest/Deacon.  Please email Father 
Raymond Fecteau (rfecteau@olvp.org), Deacon Ted 
Dmuchowski (thaddeus.dmuchowski@gmail.com) or 
Deacon Robert Fischer (olvpdeacon@gmail.com). 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  If you are planning 
to undergo major surgery, please notify our parish of-
fice.   If illness or age prevent you from attending 
Mass, call the parish office to arrange for visitation 
and Communion in your home. 
 

ALL HOSPITALS AND NURSING HOMES have 
Catholic Chaplains to care for Catholic patients and  
residents.  On admission, be sure to notify the staff of 
your desire to receive the Sacrament of the Anointing 
of the Sick and/or the Sacrament of the Eucharist. 
 

DO YOU WANT TO BECOME A CATHOLIC?  
If you have heard the call of God to become a Catho-
lic, please call the parish office (301) 948-5536. 
 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If you would like to have a spe-
cial intention remembered in our prayers, please email 
the parish office at parishoffice@olvp.org.  

VACATION BIBLE CAMP 2020 CANCELLED:  
After prayerful consideration, the OLVP Faith For-
mation Team has cancelled Vacation Bible Camp for 
this year in the light of the COVID-19 Pandemic.   
 

THE CATHOLIC STANDARD:   Please visit cath-
stan.org or elpreg.org to stay connected with your 
faith during the coronavirus shutdown. 
 

FORMED.ORG:    OLVP provides this service for 
free to all parishioners.  We strongly urge you to take 
advantage of this resource especially now, with 
schools and Faith Formation classes cancelled.  Click 
the formed.org link on the  www.olvp.org  website 
and follow the prompts. 

http://www.olvp.org

